
9 November 2023 

 
 
 
 
Multicultural Youth Centre Ltd 

By email ahmed@blurarchitecture.com 
 
 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
RE: PROPOSAL: END AN EXISTING 173 AGREEMENT 
 LOCATED AT: 92-96 RAILWAY TERRACE BROADMEADOWS 
 APPLICATION NO: PROP018160 

 
 
I refer to the above application to end an existing Section 173 agreement AF622004J on the 
above land. 
 
I can confirm no objections have been received as a result of public notification of the 
proposal pursuant to Section 178C of the Planning and Environment Act 1987 (the Act), and 
pursuant to Section 178E of the Act, you are advised that Council’s delegate has approved 
the ending of Agreement AF622004J registered on 01/02/2008. 
 
It is recommended that you approach a legal practitioner to assist with the formal process of 
removing the Agreement AF622004J from the title based on the above decision of Council. 
 
If you have any further queries concerning the application, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
BRYDON KING 
SENIOR TOWN PLANNER 
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